

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian;

On Thursday, October 2, 2025 the Grade 3 classes will be visiting the Markham Fair in Markham, Ontario. Markham Fair is Canada's largest 4-day fair and offers the students many hands-on experiences in rural living. This trip coincides with our current Social Studies untitled Living and Working in Ontario.

We will be traveling by bus, leaving the school at 9:15am and returning by 2:30pm. In order to attend and make this a safe and enjoyable day for all, parent volunteers will be needed to help supervise small groups while at the Fair.

The students will need to bring a disposable lunch that they can carry in a small backpack while at the Fair. White shirts are not required for this school trip. Students should wear comfortable footwear and dress for the weather as some activities are outdoors.

Parent volunteers are welcome to join us, however, they will need to drive to the location themselves due to limited space on the bus. As per the school policy, parent volunteers must have a valid police check for the vulnerable sector on file with the school.

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible.

In His Service, O. Johnston & C. Yoully Mrs. A. Johnston & Ms. Gowdy	
l give	permission to attend on Thurs. Oct. 2, 2025
I do not give 2025.	permission to attend on Thurs. Oct. 2,
l would like to volunteer and I ha	ave provided the school with a valid police

Date:

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: 905. 427.3120 FAX: 905. 427.0211

office@pickeringcs.on.ca

Signature: